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October 2020  Prayer Letter 
 
Deu 7:9 “Know therefore that the LORD thy God, he is God, the faithful God, which keepeth covenant 
and mercy with them that love him and keep his commandments to a thousand generations;” 
 
Dear Ministry Partners and Prayer Warriors, 
 
We hope this letter finds you all safe, healthy, and blessed. The Lord continues to be our Shield and 
Protector in these trying times.  
 
God has blessed Dan by enabling him to assist our local church in the refurbishing of its new 
Activity Center. Among other things, visiting and local military personnel will have access to sport 
opportunities in the gym as well as food celebrations in the kitchen. It also has the added benefits of 
providing a comfortable classroom environment for “in person” Biblical PTSD healing classes as well as 
space for personal  counseling sessions.  

 
Dan has had the opportunity to counsel two former military soldiers via the 
internet as well as by phone. He has ordered electronic materials and is 
receiving ZOOM virtual class training that is needed for his future biblical 
PTSD healing classes. He is learning much in his current Systematic Theology 
Masters class and is also excited about his next class; 
Christology/Pneumatology. Kelly also continues to minister in online 
counseling.  
 

The Army has not lifted restrictions for on post gatherings. The pandemic is still alive and has resulted in 
deliberate changes in the way Army chaplains minister to their soldiers. Some are temporarily 
focusing on video services and one on one counseling by appointment only. New guidelines for social 
distancing and group gatherings have been implemented. While guidelines have changed, our God 
never changes. He is  “not willing that any should perish, but that all should come to repentance.” 2 Pet 
3:9. We have been praying for open doors and clear guidance for local ministry opportunities. Please 
pray that we will be able to see His specific plan for ministry. One that will be well within any guidelines 
this pandemic has forced upon our military. 

 
Lastly, we covet your prayers for a hedge of protection around our family, and we thank you for your 
faithful prayers and financial support. We cannot move forward without you. 
 
 
Marching forward in Christ at Ft Benning Georgia,   

Dan & Kelly Kursinsky 
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